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NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Port of Leith – Compulsory Pilotage 

 

Mariners are advised that in the interests of Safety of Navigation during the Leith Outer Berth 
Project. From Wednesday 15th February, Pilotage will be compulsory for:  
 

a) Vessels of 45 metres overall length and more. 
b) Dredgers and other craft of 85m overall length and more whilst employed in dredging, 

civil engineering or anti-pollution operations within the Forth. Vessels less than 85 
metres overall length employed on such contracts shall, at the commencement of the 
contract satisfactorily undertake and appropriate assessment with a pilot on board. 

 
 
 
No 10 of 2019 remains in force  
No 04 of 2020 remains in force.  
No 07, 14, 73 of 2021 remain in force  
No 04, 21, 26, 28, 50, 55, 86, 96 and 106 of 2022 remain in force                                                                                                  

No 07 and 08 of 2023 

Issued by:  

Michael Gibson 

Marine Manager – Leith, Newhaven & Granton. 


